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Otter Rock Water District 
Monthly Operations Report: June 2022 

 
Spring flow – June 2, 2022 

Source Flow rate 

Spring 1 flow rate 69 gpm 

Spring 2 flow rate 180 gpm 

Spring 3 flow rate 36 gpm 

  

Reservoir overflow rate 129 gpm 

 
Chlorine levels 

 First User Distribution System 

Average 0.23 ppm 0.23 ppm 

High 0.30 ppm 0.37 ppm 

Low 0.16 ppm 0.07 ppm 

 

Other notable activities during the month: 

On June 16, Curtis Olson was assigned as the primary contact for Otter Rock Water District.  

The Annual Water Quality Report (CCR) was completed for 2021.  

Hiland received notification of upcoming clearcutting in the area and corresponded with the Toledo Forestry 

Department regarding potential impact on the water system. 

A landslide occurred in the area. Hiland personnel evaluated the impact on water system and suggested plans for 

remediation. 

Systemwide flushing was performed and GPS coordinates for various points in the system were gathered on June 24. 

Curtis researched possible options to repair the scissor hydrants. Through correspondence with Seattle Public Works, he 

learned that repairing those hydrants are no longer an option. 

A new service agreement for service from Hiland beginning July 1, 2022 was drafted. 
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